
 

 

Cadishead Rhinos ARLFC 

                                   19th November 2018 – 8:00 pm 

 

In Attendance 

 

Linda Guy   Steve Guy  John Brookes  Louise Evans 

Mike Heaton  Paul Elliott  Matty Taylor  Shantelle Gaston-Hird  

Matty Lee   Sarah Smith  Marissa Chaplin Bob Speakman 

Aaron Mahoney  Kelly Williams  Ange Rittaler 

 

1. Opening of the Meeting 

 

The Chairman opened the November 2018 meeting and thanked everyone for attending. 

 

2. Apologies for Absence  

 

Apologies were received from Paul Faulkner and Darren Heaton. 

 

3. Approval of Minutes 

 

The minutes of the meeting held on 15th October 2018 were approved as a correct record.  

 

4. Treasurer’s Report 

 

The Treasurer provided an update on the Club’s business account and savings account.   

 

5. Child Welfare Report 

 

The Child Welfare had nothing to report in terms of child welfare. 

 

6. Any other business 

 

a) Ladies Presentation 

 

It was agreed that the Ladies Presentation will take place on Monday 10th December 2018 and will be 

held at the Clubhouse.  

 

b) Junior Presentation 
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It was agreed that the Junior Presentation will take place on the 23rd November 2018 and will be held at 

the Firs. A DJ, the room and the trophies have all been paid for. An invitation has been made to Salford 

Red Devils to send one or two players down the present the trophies. This will be a no ticket event. 

There will plenty to amuse everyone such as raffles and roll a coin. 

 

c) 25-year anniversary 

 

The 25-year anniversary will be held at the Clubhouse on the 24th November 2018. Matty Taylor will be 

organizing the food on the evening. There will be stand up bingo, raffles and music. 

 

d) Cholesterol Testing 

 

The NHS will be providing cholesterol testing on Sunday 29th January. 

 

e) Water tank 

 

The problems with the mains water supply should be rectified by the end of the week. 

 

f) Wi-fi 

 

It has recently been established that the cost of installing Wi-fi will be too much at this moment in time 

for the club to pay, so it was decided this will be put on the back burner for the time being. 

 

g) Booking Form 

 

A booking request form has been devised for people wishing to use the Clubhouse for events (subject to 

the approval of the Committee). Requests should be given to one of the Committee members who in 

turn will check availability. It should be borne in mind that any bookings taken should not impact on 

the Clubs rugby. 

 

h) Monthly social events 

 

It is hoped that the Club will hold one social event per month starting with a Quiz night the first 

Saturday in February. 

 

i) Retro Running 

 

The Club have agreed to host a Retro running event which will take place on Sunday 30th December 

2018 at 9 a.m. This is basically running backwards for one mile. Registration will take place at the 

Clubhouse on the morning. It is likely that this event will continue throughout the year. It will be 

accessible for children and a first aider will be on site. It does have Council approval. The cost will be £5 

per adult and £3.50 per child.   

 

j) Team Registration 

 

In preparation for the start of the 2019 season it was announced that U16’s, U13’s, U10’s and U9’s will 

need to photos taken. The U8 are alright and half of the U11’s need new photos. 
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There will be a trial on the online registration process for next year. 

 

Date of next meting 

 

Monday 17th December 2018 at 8pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


